
 
 

 
  

Safe and Secure Schools  
Committee Meeting  

 

Agenda 
August 25, 2022 

4:30 P.M. to 7:00 P.M.  

Location: Hugh Echols Jr. Public Service Center, 607 W. Baker Rd. Baytown Tx, 77521 

 

A regular Meeting of the Safe and Secure Schools Committee of Goose Creek Consolidated 
ISD will be held August 25, 2022, beginning at 4:30 P.M. at Hugh Echols Jr. Public Service 
Center 

The agenda items to be discussed and or considered or upon which formal action may be taken 
are listed below. Items do not have to be taken in the same order as shown on this meeting 
notice. 

1. Welcome           

2. Introduce Guests and New Members      

3. Safe and Secure Schools Committee Members 

4. Reports and Presentations 

4A. TEA Summer Targeted Partial Safety Audit / Exterior Door Checks 

4B. GCCISD School Lock Door Safety MEMO and Weekly Door Sweeps 

5. Action Items 

5A. Approval of Meeting Minutes from July 28, 2022  

5B. Review best practices for ensuring the safety of students in portable buildings 

5C. Review the Multi-Hazard Emergency Operations Plan and the Active Threat Annex  

6. Discussion 

6A. 2022 Fall Safety and Security Events 

6B. TEA Intruder Detection Audit 

6C. For the good of the district 

7. Adjourn        

CLOSED SESSION AUTHORIZATION DURING MEETING If during the course of the meeting covered by this 
notice the committee should determine that a closed or executive meeting or session of the committee should be 
held or is required, then such closed or executive meeting or session as authorized by Chapter 551 of the Texas 
Government Code (the Open Meetings Act) will be held by the committee at the date, hour, and place given in 
this notice or as soon after the commencement of the meeting covered by this notice as the committee may 
conveniently meet in such closed or executive session concerning any and all subjects and for any and all 
purposes permitted by Section 551.071 through Section 551.089 inclusive of said Open Meetings Act 
Certificate as to posting or giving of notice  
On this 22nd August 2022 at 4:30 P.M., this notice was posted on the announcement board located at 
Administration Building.   


